SOUITHIERN CALIFORNIA

EDISON

April 8, 2019

WEI'WONG
408 W MAIN ST UNIT 1F
ALHAMBRA, CA 91801-3457

Dear Net Energy Metering Customer,

This letter is to acknowledge that your new premise is interconnected with a currently operational self-
generating facility interconnected with Southern California Edison Company’s (SCE) electric system.

For your reference, you may obtain a sample of the NEM Interconnection Agreement at sce.com/nem in
the Submit Documents section, which a previous owner of your premise entered into with SCE. Since
your generating system is less than 30 kW, it is not necessary for you to sign the Agreement. We will
automatically enroll your account in the Net Energy Metering (NEM) program so that we may credit your
account for any surplus electricity your system provides to the grid.

Please review the NEM Rate Schedule at sce.com/ScheduleNEM SCE's agreements and rate schedules
are subject to changes or modifications as the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) directs in
the exercise of its jurisdiction. If SCE is directed to make such changes, you will be notified and a
replacement Agreement will be provided to you.

For more information about Net Energy Metering, please visit sce.com/nem. To learn more on how to
read your NEM bill statement, please visit on.sce.com/nembilicalc. For questions related to billing, please
contact SCE Customer Service at (866) 701-7868 for residential customers or (866) 701-7869 for
business customers.

Sincerely,

Eduyng Castano
Senior Manager — Customer Generation Programs
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON



